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From: Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal <dan.lawson@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 1:47 PM


To: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: send baseline


Here is my update/response to comments. There had been enough "updates/additions" during the Klamath


review it would have been hard to just fine tune each paragraph, so largely I just plunked in whole paragraphs. I


know it may confuse any reviewers, but I assure folks the differences aren't as large as it appears. And other


than specific references to CV, this was all just blessed by GC.


I did look at and update the "Status in the Action Area" section too. There is duplicity with the actual Status of


the Species section, but at least the information in here is now updated as it was presented. Hopefully this all


makes sense.


Dan


On Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 12:23 PM Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov> wrote:


no problem.


see attached.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


On Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 12:21 PM Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal <dan.lawson@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Naseem


Unfortunately i'm firewalled out of the network right now and can't get to the shared drive - any chance you


can just send me the version of the baseline I can edit? I will probably not have network again the rest of


today based on past experience with things where I'm working today.


Dan


--

Dan Lawson


NMFS Protected Resources Division


West Coast Region


7600 Sand Point Way NE, Bldg 1


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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Seattle WA 98115


206-526-4740


--

Dan Lawson


NMFS Protected Resources Division


West Coast Region


7600 Sand Point Way NE, Bldg 1


Seattle WA 98115


206-526-4740



